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HIGHLAND COMMUNITY FOUNDATION LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 

The Highland Community Foundation has launched its new website this week. 

Last year, HCF has hired Pepperbrook Design, Inc., of Highland, to extensively update and revamp their 
old website and add new features, such as a news blog and links to make online contributions easier to 
navigate. Among the other new features is a new “Donors Page” to recognize and advertise those 
businesses and individuals who generously assist the Foundation’s work. Contributions received through 
their 2018 fundraising campaign are a prominent part of this new feature, which allows the Foundation 
to help those who are helping them with these valuable projects. 

“The Board is very excited to have this project completed,” HCF President Lance Ryskamp said. “Erinn 
Hecht of Pepperbrook Design did a wonderful job giving our site a whole new look. It will be an 
invaluable tool for our Foundation to get the word out to the community of our activities and projects.” 

To see the new website, the public can go to www.highlandcommunityfoundation.org 
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